
The First Fish Fry is February 24thThe First Fish Fry is February 24th
Just dropping a line to invite everyone to the Fish Fry

"Pre-Fry PEP RALLY"
Thursday, February 9th, 2023

Activity Center at 7:00 pm
This is a perfect opportunity to meet some great people while supporting your
parish, community, and school. We can show you how stewardship can be fun!
Come to learn all the ways to volunteer. All alumni volunteers are encouraged
to attend so we can see who is back on deck for this season. The meeting will
begin with a short social, followed by a briefing of the plans for this year. We

always look forward to seeing you and hearing any suggestions you may have. If
you cannot make this meeting but are still on board to volunteer, contact:

Peter Holod - 773-354-0070




